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School closes Friday 18th July, reopens Tuesday 2nd September  
Morrcl o

Summer fair 
Our summer fair was a 

huge success – many 
thanks to all who 

contributed towards it and 
turned up on the day to 

support the children. Combined with 

Enterprise week the total raised for 
school funds was £725!  

KS1 free school meals 
Starting in September all KS1 children 

(those in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2) 
will have a school dinner free of charge, 
in accordance with Government 

guidelines.  
Children in KS2 will still need to pay for 

dinners, the first week back will be 
£7.80. 

 Year 6 leavers 
Our Year 6 leavers will have performed 

‘The Wizard of Oz’ this afternoon, 
which we’re sure you 
will have all enjoyed. 

After confirmation of 
the Sats results they 

are the best results the school has ever 
had, including 4 pupils at Level 6. They 

have all worked exceptionally hard and 
been a credit to the school in their 
behaviour and attitude over the whole 

year. 

So as Justin, Kirsty, Conner, Melissa, 
Elliott, Luke, Briony, Angel and Nicola 

leave for secondary school we wish 
them every success for the future. 

School term times 
School will close at 3.15pm on Friday 
18th July and reopens to pupils on 

Tuesday 2nd September. 
Awards assembly 

Our end of year awards 
assembly takes place on 

Friday 18th July at 1.30pm 
– all parents/carers are 
welcome, please come along. 

Children are allowed to go home with 
parents after the assembly has 

finished. 
Blog 

Visit it at 4sunnybrow.weebly.com or 
through the link on the school website. 

Please leave comments on our posts, 
which are monitored by Miss Potts and 
need to be approved before they show 

on the site for E safety reasons. 
 

Thank you for your continued support 
and we look forward to working with 

you in September. 
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Awards for last week 
 

 
   

 

Weekly attendance                                     Overall attendance 
Class 1.   92%                                                                96%   
Class 2.  94% 

Class 3.  96% 
Class 4.  99% 

---------------------------------------------------------------------  
  

  
  
Wednesday 16th July                     - Leavers assembly – 1.15pm 

Friday 18th July                           - Awards assembly – 1.30pm 
                                             -School closes for summer holidays 

Tuesday 2nd September                  - School reopens 
 


